CONGRATULATIONS

Angie McCown

The Office for Victims of Crime has announced its eight National Crime
Victims' Service Awards recipients for 2024. We are very pleased to
congratulate Angie McCown, Director of the Victim Services Division,
Texas Department of Criminal Justice, as one of this year's honorees!

Angie was among the founding members of TVSA in the 1990s and served
a term as president of our board of directors. She continues to be an
active TVSA member, and supports many of our training events.

Once again, congratulations Angie!




